
Come back to Church

in the building!
After fifteen months away,

Mantua Center Christian Church

is back in the building

Sunday, July 4
Come celebrate our nation’s independence

and our congregation’s independence

from COVID-19!
   

We want you to be comfortable in church

 o Masks are welcome, but not required

 o Wave, give a high-five or a fist bump or a

           handshake or a hug, as you prefer

 o No trays will pass, take a communion cup as

      you enter, deposit any offering as you exit

     Please get vaccinated, if not already

     so we can all be safe together!
    

  The service will always be available on YouTube Live if you are

          not yet comfortable coming into the building. 


